
United States Senate 
COMMITTEE ON FINANCE 

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-6200 

March 31, 1989 

Mel Heckt 
Congress of Advocates for the Retarded, Inc. 
3550 Multifoods Tower 
Minneapolis, MN 55422 

Dear Mel, 

Carolyn and Mary have informed me of your very useful 
comments on the Chafee and Waxman bills and on my amendments 
to the Chafee bill. I appreciate your taking time to meet 
with them. 

I very much value your input to this legislation, and if 
there are any additional amendments you may wish me to put 
forth, I would like to hear from you in the next few days 

Thanks again. 

Sincerely, 

Dave Durenberger 
U n i t e d S t a t e s Senator 


